
EMERGENCY FOOD BENEFITS  
END MARCH 1, 2023 

FOR DELAWARE HOUSEHOLDS RECEIVING SNAP 
You have been getting extra Emergency 
Food Benefits at the end of each month 

during the COVID-19 public health 
emergency. 

 
A federal law was passed that ends 

Emergency Food Benefits. 
 

You will receive your final Emergency 
Food Benefit on your EBT card on 

February 28, 2023. 
 

In March 2023, your Food Benefits will 
return to the normal amount based on 

your household size, income, and 
expenses. 

 

 

Find more information, tips, and resources at: 
 

DE.GOV/SNAPCHANGES 
 

 
 

Customer Relations: 1-866-843-7212 

 

 
 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 




